Project Kind Initiative for Kids Shoes "Shoe the Children Without Shoes on Their Feet"

September 2022

## A MESSAGE FROM VICE PRESIDENT - SEKOU S. DUKULY

On this occasion, of my Birthday, August 24, 2022, I wish to thank Project KIKS Board Members, Country Directors, Volunteers and Donors, both kind and in-kind. A special shout out goes to Kiwanis Club of Yountville, California, dedicated sponsors, since 2007. Thank you for allowing us to help you with your mission, which is, "To save the children of the world, One child at a time."



## Dedicated to the memory of our loved ones past:

Alahji, Sekou S. Dukuly Mayatta Sheriff-Dukuly Paul Cheatham Sr. Lillie B. Cheatham Delores Cheatham Fay Cheatham
Kathleen Kelly Denslow
Dr. Michael Freeman-McGuire
Gwen Robinson



## PROJECT KIKS CELEBRATES LIBERIAN INDEPENDENCE DAY

On July 26, 2022, we celebrated the Independence of Liberia from the United States and the American Colonization Society. Our Annual Feed the Children Program was held at the Project KIKS Compound, LPRC Road, Monrovia, Liberia. Enjoy the photos as our children enjoy their party. MARIAMA S. DUKULY, Program Director, SEKOU FOFANA, Country Director

















